E. H. WELLS
STATE GEOLOGIST

STATE LAND OFFICE

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO

December 2lst, 1934,

Mr. F. J. Vesely,
State 0il & Gas Inspector,
Carlsbad, HNew iexico,.

Dear iir., Vesely:

This is in reply to your letter of early
in December, regarding ir. J. C. Caston and the
old Seven Rivers well,

I believe trat Mr. Livingston discussed
this situation with you. It is probably a good
policy to proceed rather slowly with such programs
at the present tine.

Yours very truly,

7

S i s,

Dr. L. H. Vells
Stete Geoclogist



